
Tuesday, March 3rd College Park SCC Meeting 

Meeting called to order at 7:03p.m. 

In Attendance: Michele Gustafson, Tamara Paterson, Kendra Lane, Kaitlyn Matthews, Pam Minish, 

Heather Gibb, and Dave McLennan 

Approval of the Minutes from last meeting: Michele Gustafson, seconded by Pam Minish 

Principal’s Report: 
 
Since last meeting: 
 
February 7 & 8 -- District Basketball @ Onion Lake 
February 9- Grade 9 teacher meeting. 
February 11 - Early dismissal and staff meeting 
February 12 – Three on Three Basketball Final Tournament 
February 16-20 -- No School – Spring Break 
February 24 – College Park Spelling Bee 
February 24- Kindergarten Open House 
February 26- Grade 9 Parent Night 7pm LCHS 
February 26 – Grade 6 Ski Trip 
February 26 – Grade 9 Parent Night @ LCHS 
February 26 – March 13 -- Fountas and Pinnell Testing 
March 2 -- Grade 9 Ski Trip 
March 2 -- Concession opens 
March 3 -- LPSD Spelling Bee 1 pm 

 
Remember, College Park has a Facebook, so be sure and follow or like us.  Also, we are on 
Twitter. 

 
Upcoming events: 
 
February 26 – March 13 -- Fountas and Pinnell Testing 
March 5 & 6 – No School – Teachers’ Convention 
March 20 -- Elementary Report Cards Home 
March 23, 24 and 25- Transition Talks at ES Laird, BLMS and CP students 
March 24- March 25- K-9 Student Led Conferences 
March 30, 31, - ESL, BLMS and CP LCHS School Tours 
Wednesday, April 1, Thursday April 2- AP Talks with potential students. 
Tuesday, April 14- Grade 9 Registration Forms Due to LCHS 
 

Also, Grant Kirzinger (our RCMP Liaison) has a presentation on Sexting that he would like to share with 

Parents at some point.  If we are interested I can provide some contact information and we can set it up 

and advertise to our parents and other schools as well if we wish.  This can be accomplished this year. 

 

SCC Vision: 



Purposeful Actions: 

-Traffic and Safety: The safety of our students is very important to our school parents and staff. CP 

school is working with the city to make our area safer. Discussions about crosswalk guards to be 

implemented only when it is safe to do so.   

3 areas of focus for SCC: 

*Tonight we had a brainstorming session of possible ideas to support our SCC’s vision 

 

Parent Support: 

Brainstorming ideas for a possible parent Conference or Workshops: 

-Grant Kirzinger- coming to speak to parents about sexting and its challenges for our students 

 -Kendra will phone to arrange a date and time.  

Other areas to support parents on could include: 

-Internet Safety: texting, privacy levels, insta-gram, snap chat, google drive, resources to help students 

 

School Community (School Family): 

-hot lunch crew (Pam has ideas for the rest of the year) 

-Year End: Picnic, BBQ, Food Sampling (Taste of College Park) 

-Tech-less time, events to bring parents together  

 

Area Community Connections: 

-Buddy Benches discussion 

-Art Gala Evening 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 9:00p.m 

Moved by Kaitlyn Matthews, Seconded by Kendra Lane 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, March 31 7p.m. (Due to Easter long weekend) 


